
 

 

                             

 
 

Temporary Suspension 
of Non-Member Golf 

 
Due to the recent high demand for tee 
times, the Club has decided temporarily 
suspend all NON-MEMBER play 
effective from March 2nd, 2020. After 
the Diamond course is re-opened, the 
Club will assess the booking situation 
and make adjustments accordingly. 
 
Thank you for your kind understanding. 
 
 
 
 
 

Club Management  
Posting: date: 21 February 2020 

Removal date: until further notice 

Ref: GC/Notice/11/20 


